
 

City of Clay 
P.O. Box 345 

Clay, Al 35048-0345 

 
PRE-COUNCIL MINUTES 

September 11th, 2018 
 

The City Council of the City of Clay, Alabama held a Pre-Council meeting on Tuesday,  

September 11th, 2018, at 6:00 p.m. in the Council Chambers at City Hall with Mayor Webster 

presiding and City Manager, Ronnie Dixon, serving as recorder. 

  

Mayor Webster called the meeting to order. 

 

Council members present were: Councilor Don Baker, Councilor Becky Johnson, Councilor Bo 

Johnson, Councilor Dennis Locke, and Mayor Webster 

 

Absent:  Councilor Ben Thackerson 

 

The council discussed the agenda.   Ronnie Dixon presented a YTD Budget vs actual for Council 

to review.  Ronnie gave an update on the Cosby Lake Dredging project.  Ronnie to have a 

meeting September 12th regarding funding of Clas-Tran. 

Ronnie also discussed supplemental funding from the City for our garbage service from October 

2018 to March 2019.  The garbage contract is up for renew March 2019. 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

 

Ronnie Dixon 

City Manager 


